
 
 
 
MEDIA ADVISORY                 Tuesday, May 8, 2012 
 

It’s Our Time to Celebrate, Niagara! 
 
The Niagara Health System welcomes members of the media to celebrate a 
monumental milestone in the history of health-care delivery in Niagara.  
 
Advancements supported by the It's Our Time Campaign will be pivotal in providing our 
staff and physicians with the tools to provide leading-edge quality care to our patients for 
generations to come; helping to attract nurses, doctors and medical professionals to the 
Niagara Region.  
 
Join us on Thursday, May 10 as we pay tribute to the dedicated volunteers and donors 
who undertook the most ambitious health-care campaign in the history of Niagara.  
 
Together, we are part of the solution. 
 
 
What:  Milestone announcement benefiting health-care in Niagara 
 
When:  Thursday, May 10, 2012 
 

1-1:30 p.m. Red carpet arrival  
 
1:30 – 2:30 p.m. Remarks and milestone announcement   

  
Where:  Holiday Inn & Suites Parkway Convention Centre 
  Ontario Street, St. Catharines 
 
 

-30- 
 

 
Media contact: Liisa Morley, Communications Specialist, 905-984-4588 or 905-246-
1449 (mobile); lmorley@niagarahealth.on.ca.  
 
 
For more information on the region-wide It’s Our Time fundraising campaign: 
www.ItsOurTimeCampaign.ca  

mailto:lmorley@niagarahealth.on.ca
http://www.itsourtimecampaign.ca/

